
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The objective of this engagement was to ensure that the Actuarial Experience Study files were materially 
complete and accurate.  
 

The files requested by the System Actuary included a listing of: 
• Individuals that became deceased between July 1, 2013 and June 30, 2018. 
• Individuals that retired between July 1, 2013 and June 30, 2018 along with the unused leave related 

information associated with their retirement calculation.  
 
These files were tested to help ensure that all critical errors found on the files were resolved. It was determined 
that the files provided to the System Actuary were materially complete and accurate.   
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